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I am Denna from 5A. First, I would like to thank Principal Cheung and teachers 

for giving me the chance to participate in this exchange tour. 

 

I enjoyed this tour very much. I have learned lots of things through this tour. For 

example, I knew more about the Australian culture. I have found that 

Australians are very nice, friendly and active. They always say “hello” to others 

although they do not really know each other. This is very different from Hong 

Kong. Not many Hong Kong people would be passionate and enthusiastic to 

others. 

 

In Cairns, houses are not high but big because of its low population.  Hong 

Kong's buildings are very high and every unit is so tiny because of the high 

population which causes a big demand for houses. Houses in Australia are so 

spacious while cramped in Hong Kong.  

 

Cairns is a beautiful place. There are lots of mountains, gardens and trees all 

around. Many farms are found here too. The environment in Cairns is exquisite. 

Not much noise is heard all day, the environment is peaceful and relaxing. But 

in Hong Kong, the streets are busy so we can hear the noise of the traffic 

coming and going. Therefore, I enjoyed walking on foot when I was in Cairns 

because the environment makes me feel relaxed. 

 

Last but not least, my English has improved a lot after the tour. I was afraid to 

speak English before. As I spoke a lot with my host family and other students 

so I have become more confident in speaking English. 

 

To conclude, I learned many things in this tour. I will share my experiences with 

my classmates. This is a precious and impressive experience in my life. I will 

remember it forever!  


